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By our Newspaper Team  

 St Catherine’s 

Got Talent  

St. Catherine’s recently hosted a showcase 

of talents and we discovered we have a 

wealth of talent within our school! Children 

from Primary One to Primary Seven 

prepared for the showcase by attending 

auditions and getting in as much practice 

as they could.  

Finally the day of the showcase arrived 

and many children reported feeling 

nervous. But we were in for a treat! 

Throughout the school we had a variety of 

singers and dancers, we had children who 

played the Star Wars and Harry Potter 

theme tunes on their instruments. Some of 

the children even wrote their own songs to 

perform. What an afternoon we had!  

It is certainly safe to say St Catherine’s 

has 100% got talent and could give some of 

the big artists today a run for their 

money. Bring on Simon Cowell!  

 

 

 

Stars in the 

Making  

Recently we were treated to a 

spectacular show from our primary 

seven’s. Our fantastic Primary Seven’s 

learned the whole Tam ‘O’ Shanter play 

in just one day! Amazing! They said it 

was “hard to learn” but a “fantastic 

experience” and they would definitely do 

it again. We would like to say a big thank 

you to our wonderful drama coach David, 

who helped the children to learn the 

play. The whole school came to watch and 

we asked the Primary Sevens if they felt 

nervous. Jemma P7 said “it was very 

nerve wracking but overall it was fun.”  
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This is the second Edition of our School 

newspaper. In this edition we have 

talked about our fabulous Breakfast 

Club, The Tam ‘O’ Shanter play and St. 

Catherine’s Talent Showcase. 

Once again we would like to thank 

everyone who helped to produce this 

edition as well as those who made each 

of these events possible.  

If you have any suggestions please do 

not hesitate to contact a member of our 

newspaper team.  

MORNING 

BREAKFAST CLUB 

St. Catherine’s has a new morning 

breakfast club and we are loving it! This 

club is free of charge and on every day 

starting from 8.15 in the dinner hall.  

At the brilliant breakfast club you can 

get many different kinds of cereal, some 

toast and a yummy drink. You can also sit 

with your friends to enjoy your healthy 

breakfast. Not only that but we also get 

to play games! On Tuesdays to Thursdays 

we get to eat our breakfast and play a 

variety of games such as dodge ball. 

We hope that the breakfast club will run 

for a very long time and the children of 

St. Catherine’s will continue to attend.  

 


